
 
SHOUT OUT: We recently received a thank you from a parent concerning 

driver, Mike Duffy, and 2 DA’s, Andre Jean and Sharon Arnold. Her 2 sons 

ride the bus to Commack summer school and went on to say: “The team you 

have on the bus with them this summer is exceptionally kind and 

professional.  I would love for you to know your employees are doing an 

exceptional job.  Thank you for giving my boys such a wonderful transportation 

experience and easing my mind.  It means the world to me”. We are proud to 

have them on our team! 

SCHOOL DISTRICT DRIVERS & DA’s: Please disregard the message in last week’s Newsletter pertaining to 

drivers and driver assistants that work at a school in September. That was meant for district employees 

ONLY. We apologize for the miscommunication. 

SEE YOU IN SEPTEMBER: We are asking all drivers and driver assistants to visit 

My Parking Space and click on the icon ‘See You in September’ located on the 

bottom right of your mobile device.  You can also access it via your PC.  Look for 

“September Pick Card” on the landing page of My Parking Space.   You will be 

asked if you are returning to work in September. If you have any questions, you can 

email us at questions@suffolkbus.com 

AUGUST PICK TIMES: Please visit My Parking Space 

to view your pick date, time, and location for the 

September 2021/2022 school year.  Click on PICK 

INFO, click on your department, School LB or School Van to view your date and 

time.  DA pick list is under School Van.  Three Village (Blue) and Commack (Yellow) 

pick times are highlighted in the master list.  Please pay close attention to your 

dates and times.  If you have any questions about your seniority, please contact the 

Union.  Seniority changes will not be made on the day of the picks.  If you are not 

able to make your pick time, you must contact the Union by August 13 so they can 

pick for you.  Overview of the picks are as follows: 

SUMMER REFRESHERS: There is still availability in August classes. Please email Linda Licata 

llicata@suffolkbus.com or call her at 631-665-3245 ext. 4163 if you need help registering for a class. 

Remember: you must attend a refresher to pick a route in August. Masks must be worn to refresher classes. 

August 10  10:30 AM   Saxon, 1849 Pond Rd, Coram 

     5:30 PM   Saxon, 1849 Pond Rd, Coram 

August 11  10:30 AM   Saxon, 1849 Pond Rd, Coram 

 

FACEBOOK: Our Facebook spotlight this week will be Jose Reyes, Van driver for Lindenhurst School 

District out of Harold Court 

 

“Believing in yourself is the first secret to success” 

July 23, 2021 
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